
JUNIOR NATURALISTS 

BIRD 
IDENTIFICATION 

Last year we asked junior naturalists 
to submit photographs in a photo con¬ 
test. This year we are supplying the 
photographs and asking you to identify 
the birds in the photographs. They are 
all birds that are common in most areas 
of Saskatchewan. 

To be eligible you must be under 16 
years old. Your entry should identify the 
photos by their number and give your 
name, address, age, the school that you 

Blue Jay 

attend and the grade you are in at 
school. 

A draw will be made from the best 
entries and a guide to bird identification 
awarded to the winner. To encourage 
teachers to have their entire class enter, 
a similar guide will be given to the best 
class entry (send entries from one class 
all together in one envelope). Winners 
will be announced in the December 
issue. 

Send all entries in by 1 November 
1982 to Paule B. Hjertaas, 919 Cook 
Crescent, Regina, Saskatchewan. S4X 
2L9 
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